Dear presbytery,

You may have already heard about the new mission project that will be initiated at our upcoming presbytery meeting at St. Andrew in Billings on Feb. 28 and Mar. 1. We hope this will be a new ongoing tradition at every presbytery meeting. We want to get to better know the communities where our churches are located, and for them to get to know us when we come into town. Most importantly, we want to express our desire to help serve the larger community through the love of Christ. To start this tradition we will be helping the Family Services organization here in Billings on the morning of February 28th, starting at 9am until about 11:30am. Lunch will then be served at St. Andrew before the presbytery meeting begins. I don't have details on the nature of the work yet, but I trust there will be someplace where everyone can be involved.

We need to know if you will be able to join us for this inaugural mission project. Please call or email our church office ASAP – (406)656-9256 or office@standrewbillings.org

Grace and peace, Rev. Brent Long St. Andrew Presbyterian Church Billings, Montana

"What is saving my life now is becoming more fully human, trusting that there is no way to God apart from real life in the real world."

— Barbara Brown Taylor, An Altar in the World